
Application No: DA2020/1758 
Address: Lot B DP 369977 11 Lewis Street, Balgowlah Heights
Proposal: Demolition works and construction of centrebased child care facilities

I wish to make an objection to the above proposed development on account of the extra traffic 
in our already conjested area. We live in 75 Ernest Street which is effected by the use of this 
section of the street for parked cars associated with Balgowlah Heights Primary School and 
children walking to school. 
The noise from the school is minimal for us now, however it is bound to escalate if this child 
care centre materialises.

Patricia Cooper
0408 169 307

Sent from Yahoo7 Mail on Android

Sent: 6/02/2021 4:40:10 PM
Subject: Notice of Proposed Development - Re-Notification


